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          3320 Bowman Road 
Landisville, PA 17538 

www.landisvillemennonite.org 
717-898-0071 

Joining with Christ in God’s work 
 

  

JANUARY 28, 2024                                 Worship service:  9:00 am 
 

 

 
Prelude                                                                              Susan Sharp 
 
Gathering Song                                         Eric and Marilyn Henderson 
   VT 103:  Joyful, Joyful, We Adore Thee  
 
Call to Worship                                                                 Pastor Ron 
 

Praising God in Song                      
   VT 119:  When All Thy Mercies  
   VT 82:  All Our Praise 
   VT 519:  God, Give Me Faith Like a Child 
   VT 512:  Let the Children Come to Me  
 
Children’s Time                                                                Lena Brown 
 

My Coins Count                                                               Darrell Mast 
 
Scripture Reading   Psalm 95:1-7, Zechariah 4:6-10              Pastor Ron  
 
Sermon                                                                              Pastor Gina 
 

Song of Response 
   VT 298:  What Is the World Like 
 
Offering                                                                              
   Offertory – “Moment by Moment” – Charles Patton  
 

Sharing / Prayers of the People                                      Lindsey Frye 
 
Announcements   
 
Benediction                                                                       Pastor Gina    
 
Sending Song 
   VT 812:  Sent Forth by God’s Blessing 



 
"Pizza, Planes and Persistence" party for grades 5-8 
Children, grades 5-8:  Welcome to the "Pizza, Planes and Persistence" 
party on Sunday, January 28 at the church from 5:30-7:30 PM.  Please 
bring pizza toppings of your choosing (and some to share) as well as a 
soda, if you want soda with your pizza.  We will provide personal pizza 
crusts, red sauce and cheese.  We look forward to our time together.  
If questions, please feel free to call me- 717-203-2002.   
Carolyn Rudy (with Marilou and Ron Adams, too.) 
 
Thanks to your generous giving there is $40,000 from the 2023 
surplus for MCC's work to alleviate suffering in war-stricken areas.  The 
Leadership Team approved the 2024 budget and noted appreciation for 
the positive congregational budget review feedback received.  Copies of 
the 2023 year-end financial report and 2024 budget are available on the 
church website under Leadership Team minutes.  
Thanks again, 
Beth Martin & Dave Yoder 
 
Clothing Bank report 
Thank you to our church family for your wonderful donations over 
Christmas and the entire year. Other donations come from Hempfield 
schools and community people. We work closely with the Hempfield 
school social workers and teachers for referrals as well as keeping the 
school nurses supplied with clean clothes for sick children. Our families 
can come once a week on Wednesday mornings to pick out one bag of 
clothes and one hygiene item. We average around 15 family units each 
week during the school year. Most families have 4-8 members which 
includes various nationalities and languages. We are also available all 
year for special needs. Excess clothes are donated to the Conestoga 
Valley Christian Services Clothing Bank which also serves Church 
World Services families. Some clothes also go to MCC Material 
Resources Center for recycling. 
Fannie Miller 
 
Soap collection for MCC 
Mennonite Women are inviting the congregation to add to their soap 
offering for MCC. Family sized individually wrapped soap bars can be 
dropped in the basket in the foyer by the book cart. The collection will 
be collected until the end of February. 
 

Mennonite Women - Thursday,  February 1st 
All are welcome. Meeting time is 9 till 3.  Bring a lunch and stay as long 
as you can.  
 
The My Coins Count collection has begun 
How many coins can you find to support MCC in the next 2 ½ months?  
This year, My Coins Count benefits MCC relief efforts to support water 
initiatives.  In addition to bringing coins to church, you can donate 
online via the link on the church's website.  Just specify my coins count 
(instead of general) when you make your donation.  The last 3 years, 
Landisville Mennonite has been the largest contributor at the PA Relief 
Sale.  Thanks for your support again this year!  Let us know if you have 
any questions.  Darrell and Lisa Mast  vbmast@gmail.com 
 

 
Moment by Moment 
  
Dying with Jesus, by death reckoned mine; 
Living with Jesus a new life divine; 
Looking to Jesus till glory doth shine, 
Moment by moment, O Lord, I am Thine. 
  
Never a trial that He is not there,  
Never a burden that He doth not bear, 
Never a sorrow that He doth not share; 
Moment by moment, I’m under His care. 
  
Moment by moment, I’m kept in His love; 
Moment by moment I’ve life from above. 
Looking to Jesus till glory doth shine, 
Moment by moment, O Lord, I am Thine. 



 

“Pizza, Planes and Persistence” party……………..today, 5:30-7:30 
for grades 5-8 

Mennonite Women……………………..Thursday, February 1, 9-3 

Wednesday Night Out………………………February 14, 6:00 pm 

PA Relief Sale………………………………...……….April 5 and 6 
at the PA Farm Show Complex (Harrisburg) 

 

 

 
Leadership Team  Visitation Team 
Ron Adams   Ron Adams  
Gina Burkhart   Gina Burkhart 
Rebecca Fennimore  Roy Bender  
Chris Fretz    Mike and Lena Brown 
Beth Martin   Mary Fretz 
Matt Sauder   Carl and Marian Metzler 
Jane Yoder   Jack Nolt 

Karl and Ellen Steffy 
Byard and Judy Yoder 

 
Microphone runners:  Adam and Jasper 

 
Nursery this Sunday:   
Worship    Sunday school   
Janie Yutzy   No staffing 
LaVern Yutzy 
 
Nursery next Sunday: 
Worship    Sunday school   
No staffing   No staffing 
 

Give bulletin announcements to the office by Thursday evening and 
announcements for the weekly e-mail by Tuesday evening at 

office@landisvillemennonite.org 
 

 

 


